
                       
                                       GERMAN-AMERICAN MEN'S CLUB 
                                                     OF MIDDLE FRANCONIA  
 

All correspondence to be addressed to the secretary: German-American Men's Club of Middle Franconia 
Heinz Stahlschmidt, Strassberg 32, 91056 Erlangen, Tel. 09131- 991543 stahlschmidt-erlangen@t-online.de 

www.gamc-nuernberg.de 

 
 
 
To: The Members of the Club                 28. June  2013 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
We are glad to invite you on behalf of the DAI (German American  Institute) to their  
 
 

 Independence Day Party  
 

  on Friday,    05. July 2013 ,  
 
                                      at 15:30 h  
 

  at the    Museum Tucherschloss  
 
               Hirschelgasse 9-11    

                                                      Nürnberg  
 
Professor Andreas Falke, Director of DAI, Harald Riedel, Treasurer of the City of Nürn-
berg, and William B. Möller, American Consul General in Munich, will speak to the audi-
ence. For further details see attachment. 
  
The Board has decided that the GAMC will support the event by a donation. If you like 
to participate in the party, please confirm to DAI via phone 0911-230690 or fax 0911-
2306923 or by e-mail: mail@dai-nuernberg.de.  
                       
 
                       **** 
 
A number of members have already expressed their interest in  our  bus tour to  the 
Munich US  Consulate -- 18 . September 2013 --. There are still some seats available. 
If you are interested, please fill out the attached form and send it to Marco Frömter 
 

 
                       **** 
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                             **** 
 
 
We are sad to inform also all members who are not on e-mail distribution that our 
longtime member   Peter Wahl    passed away on 19 May 2013. Peter was member 
of the GAMC Board since 2007. Seveal members attended the funeral and our Vice-
president Bernd Jesussek expressed the Club´s condolences to Peter´s wife Elke 
and family. 
 
 

                             **** 
 
 
 
Forthcoming events: 
 
Wednesday 18. Sep. 2013 Munich US Consulate (Bus Tour) 

Saturday 19. Oct . 2013 Franconian Winetour 

Tuesday 10. Dec. 2013 Heizkraftwerk Sandreuth  

 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 
 
 


